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The U.S. Court of Appeals for the Federal Circuit recently established an advisory committee

that will generally advise the court on ways to improve the administration of justice. The

committee is composed of fifteen active members of the bar of the court who are selected by

the chief judge to serve three-year terms. Hale and Dorr Managing Partner William F. Lee will

serve on the Advisory Committee beginning June 1.
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